
i am writing to urge you to support those legislators that are asking you and the commission to support 
the rate payers of nh and not support ANY increase in our electric rates. we already pay far too much 
and this proposed increase won't do anything but discourage businesses from locating here. more 
business here means more employees (customers) moving to nh and thereby translating into the 
increased revenues that the electric company seeks. thank you for your time. 
 
respectfully, 
 
steven r roy sr 
19 highland mountain rd 
northfield, nh   03276 
 


